
Howdy!  
 

  
I hope this newsletter finds each of you doing well after Hurricane Harvey. I know that 
events such as Harvey make me stop and take stock of things that matter in my life and 
I am always glad to witness the goodness in our community. If you have any needs that 
we, as a Club, can help with please let me know! We are here to support one another in 
times of need, as well as, sharing in times of joy! I also believe that fun and fellowship 
help put some lightness back into life during darker times. So…come join us next 
Tuesday for a fantastic yell practice! Our TAMU Galveston Yell Leaders will be at our 
meeting and leading us in several of the yells you will use during athletic events. 
Everyone present at the meeting will also receive a 12th Man Towel! A HUGE “thank 
you” goes out to Donna Slaven for organizing and hosting our first Round Top 
Collection shopping fundraiser! Thanks also to all of our club members that shopped! 
We raised $858.16 towards scholarship funds! Look below….we have scheduled 
another event with them!  
 

 

Northwest Harris County Aggie Moms’ Club September General Meeting  
YELL PRACTICE WITH THE TAMUG YELL LEADERS!  

Tuesday, September 12, 2017  
Houston Distributing Company-7100 High Life Drive Houston, TX 77066  

Tradition Line Craft Time 6:00 – 6:30 pm Social Time & Refreshments 6:30 – 7:00 pm Meeting 7:00 – 9:00 Tradition 
Line, Beads, T-shirts and other items will be available for purchase, as well as, ordering your student’s care package 

and filling out membership forms to join our Club!  
*If you signed up to bring a potluck item please try to have it there by 6:25.  

 

Spirt of Service  
• Donations for canned food items with pop tops will be taken at our meeting.  

• Shirley Acres – the China Luncheon Venue – suffered severe flooding  
We are taking an office supply drive for them. Items needed: pens, pencils, paper, staplers, highlighters, scissors, 

clipboards, black sharpies, lined note pads, tape, legal size folders, & cardboard file boxes.  
 

Please Mark Your Calendar For These Upcoming Events!  
Hullabaloo Gypsy KitchenAid Giveaway  

Hullabaloo Gypsy will be giving our Club an opportunity to win an Aggie KitchenAid to use as a raffle item to raise 
scholarship funds! September 1 – 30, 2017 Go online to www.HullabalooGypsy.com and enter the code 

AggieMom077 That code will enter our club into the drawing for the KitchenAid. No purchase is necessary. However, 
if you would like to shop on their website the code will give you a 25% discount and provide 5 entries for the 

KitchenAid. Be sure to add AggieMom077 at check out.  
 

“Shop ‘Til You Drop”  
Proceeds from our sales go to student scholarships  

Booth Boutique Saturday, September 9, 2017  
The Berry Center - Barker Cypress, Cypress, TX  

 

“Harrington’s Helpers”  
11:00 – 1:00 Thursday, September 14, 2017  

CS Campus – Harrington Tower  
Please let me know at sdcollums@att.net if you are available  

 



Adelyne’s Sip & Shop  

6:30 – 8:30 Thursday, September 28, 2017  
11715 Spring Cypress Road Tomball, TX 77377  

 

Hullabaloo Huddle Watch Party  
A Scholarship Fundraising Event  

Saturday, October 14, 2017  
Swanny’s Grill – 6224 Theall Rd., Houston, TX  

 

Round Top Collection Winter Fundraiser  
A Scholarship Fundraising Shopping Event  

Friday & Saturday, October 20 – 21, 2017  
Fairfield Town Center 28802 US 290, Cypress, TX 77433  

 

Silent Auction & Door Prize Donations Needed  
 

Please consider donating items or obtaining donations for our silent auctions during the Hullabaloo Huddle and the 
China Luncheon. We will also need items for door prizes at these two events. Items such as gift cards, beauty 

products, event tickets, golf outings, sporting goods, decorative items, movie tickets, clothing, Aggie merchandise, 
jewelry, gardening, wine or beer items, kitchen gadgets and themed baskets have been loved by our Moms in the 

past. They can be dropped off at the general meetings and they are Tax Deductions for you! We do have forms that 
can be given to the donors for their records.  

 
Our Club is an organization that promotes and supports Texas A&M University students and their families through 

scholarships and donations to clubs/organizations. We depend on the generosity of our members and our community 
to help in these fundraising efforts!  

 
 

Gig ‘em and God Bless  

Stephanie 


